
I acknowledge that the land the City of Ann Arbor occupies is the ancestral, traditional, and 
contemporary lands of the Anishinaabeg – (including Odawa, Ojibwe and Boodewadomi) and 
Wyandot peoples. I further acknowledge that our City stands, like almost all property in the 
United States, on lands obtained, generally in unconscionable ways, from indigenous 
peoples.  The taking of this land was formalized by the Treaty of Detroit in 1807. Knowing 
where we live, work, study, and recreate does not change the past, but a thorough 
understanding of the ongoing consequences of this past can empower us in our work to create 
a future that supports human flourishing and justice for all individuals.  

 


